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To inform the new interline baggage rules to flights to /from Canada. 
 

 
 

 
The Canadian Transportation Agency (CTA) issued Decision No.144-A-2014 on April 15, 2014. 

 

 The Decision provides new rules for air carriers when participating in an interline itinerary 

issued on a single ticket whose origin or ultimate destination is a point in Canada. 

 The CTA decide to align Canada´s interline baggage rules with those of the United States 

Department of Transportation (“DOT”). 

 The new rules apply to itineraries involving multiple air carriers to or from Canada, purchased 

on a single ticket. 

 The new Interline Baggage Rules for Canada become effective on April 1, 2015 for tickets 

issued on or after April 1, 2015 

 The Agency´s decision now requires the carriers: 

 
1. Apply a single set of  baggage rules for interline traffic transportation to/from Canada and 

 
2. Disclose to passenger, on the passenger´s e-ticket of on any summary page of a carrier’s 

web site at the end of an online purchase, the applicable interline baggage rules. 

 

 

OBJECTIVE 

 

NUEVA DISPOSICION 

Publishing period:   Immediately 

To:    All customer contact point  

Related Areas:    E-business, Customer Services, Baggage   

Effective Date:   April 01, 2015  

QUESTIONS: politicas@copaair.com 
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